
 

Welcoming Excellence: Introducing Our New Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings! 
 
"Embrace change, for within its currents lie the seeds of progress.” 
 
Delhi Public School Sushant Lok stands as a beacon of excellence, renowned for 
academic brilliance and outstanding co-curricular activities. Having surpassed 
numerous milestones, our institution has earned a distinguished reputation over the 
years. With a thriving community of supportive parents and teachers, we have 
collaboratively ignited the flame within each child, shaping them into tomorrow's 
torchbearers.  
 
We wish to inform you that our outgoing Principal, Mr. Surender Sachdeva, has been 
deputed to another DPS under the aegis of the Delhi Public School Society. We extend 
our best wishes to him for all the success in his onward journey. 
 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of our new Vice Principal, Ms. Sarika 
Chopra. She has a wealth of experience and passion for education. Ms. Chopra brings 
a fresh perspective and a commitment to continue the tradition of excellence that 
defines our school. We are confident that under her leadership, our school will continue 
to flourish and provide an enriching learning environment for our students. 
 
We appreciate your ongoing support as we embark on this new chapter together.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Delhi Public School 
Sushant Lok-Gurugram 


